
ORAC Committee Meeting  
Thursday 21st April 7.30pm 

                                       Occold Village Hall 
 

Present 
Ted Hampson- Vice Chair 
Gill Chapman-  Treasurer 
Carol Peters-    Secretary 
John Davies 
Russell Grange 
Stephen Hubner 
Dan Hull 
Caroline Jones 
Gordon Erhorn 
Lesley Hull 
 
 
Apologies 
Nigel Woodhouse 
 
Minutes 
Minutes of last meeting were agreed and signed. 
 
Matters Arising  
Fencing will be discussed at a special meeting with Paul Goldsmith to look at all 
risk assessments.  
Fire doors- it was decided to go with Paul Durrant. 
Insurance has been paid and premium was less than last year. 
Car Park – it was decided to go with Frank Davey. 
Waste Bins- problem with fly tipping seems to be resolved. 
Invoice for next years collection has been paid. 
Lighting – TH has added faults to electrician's job list. 
 
Treasurer Report 
£150 received from bottle bank. 
£13,307.72 in account 
Still to come out 
£278 
£1081.90 insurance 
£297.00 water rates 



To pay in 
£200 from chocolate bingo 
 
 
 
Fundraising  
 
Coffee Morning and Craft afternoons ongoing and successful 
Coronation Event 7th May- very successful 
Games Nights Friday May 19th 7.30 in Village Hall. 
Quiz Night 11th November 
Christmas Dinner- RG to ask Peter and Leigh if they would be interested in 
providing the dinner. 
 
Maintenance  
Still some outstanding work from EFire report. 
A workday planned for volunteer day on May 8th. 
GE to complete a maintenance matrix. 
 
Correspondence 
Plinth donated £50 towards Coronation Day. Thank you email sent. 
Eye directory wish to be advertised in Oracle. 
MSDC grant application forms available. 
 
AOB 
CJ to approach businesses to advertise in Oracle. 
Helpers needs for Coronation event. 
Coffee Morning continues to make a profit. 
 
Date of Next Meeting 
Thursday May 18th 7.30pm in Village Hall. 
 
 


